FRIENDS OF THE SCHOOL
Newsletter — September 2017

We hope you will be able to join us at our next Friends of the School
meeting on Wednesday 18" October 2:30pm. We will be discussing
Christmas and upcoming events for the year!

Community Day

We will be holding a community day on Friday 29" September to help improve our
wildlife garden. Last year, Mr Thompson made a start on developing the garden but we
would greatly appreciate some extra help to support him with this. If you could spare a
few hours of your time or a full day it we would be extremely grateful. If you could help,

please inform the school office or alternatively email fots@newton-hill.org.uk.

If you have any comments or feedback please could you complete the comments box

below and return to the school office. Alternatively, you can email fots@newton-

hill.org.uk with any feedback you may have.

Comments

Miss Harvatt & Mr Paine




Friends of the School Logo

This term we asked children to enter our competition to design a new logo that can be
used on our Friends of the School newsletters. We had lots of creative and imaginative
ideas so we would like to say thank you to all the pupils who entered the competition.
We do have three winners as we have decided to combine their ideas for our new FOTS

logo. This will be unveiled in September 2017.

Well done to Nathan Spink, Harvey Paine and Michalina Kulikjan. Thank you to Jen Day

for judging the entries.




